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Dear Student 
 
We would like to get in touch to offer our reassurance to you in these uncertain times. 
 
Whilst Selby College is closed at the moment for on-site learning, our staff are still working 
remotely to support our existing and future students. 
 
We would like to reassure you that pupils will not be disadvantaged due to the GCSE exams 
being cancelled. This will not affect your place at Selby College. 
 
For those that have applied already, if you haven’t had your interview yet, we will be in touch 
very soon to arrange this and it will be over the telephone. 
 
Our entry requirements for all courses are unchanged, and we will be accepting grades issued 
by exam boards, which will be based on evidence which your year 11 teachers will have 
submitted to them. See attached page from our Prospectus highlighting entry requirements 
for each course type. 
 
We will absolutely act in your best interest, so you can be assured of getting on the right course 
at Selby College. We will work with you throughout the enrolment and induction process to 
provide you with the necessary support required. 
 
For any students who have not yet applied we would advise that you do so as soon as possible 
as we are still processing applications. If you were considering an Apprenticeship, we would 
advise that you also apply for an equivalent vocational course as back up in case there are no 
suitable apprenticeships available. 
 
To apply please go to our website -   
https://selby.ac.uk/about-selby-college/publication-scheme/full-time-application-forms-2020-
21/ 
 
We do have qualified Careers Advisers available should you need any advice and guidance. 
 
Our staff will be in touch over the coming weeks and months to help prepare and support you 
for your next steps.  
 
We look forward to working with you during this time and please do get in touch if you have 
any questions at all.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Phil Sayles 
Principal 
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